
KELLY SOMEONE 
1460 University Drive, Winchester, VA 22601 

(777)777-7777 | suemail@su.edu 

 
May 18, 2018 
 
 
Ms. Maggie Pelham 
HR Coordinator/Recruiting Administrator 
Rite Aid Pharmacy 
30 Hunter Lane 
Camp Hill, PA 17011 
 
 
Dear Ms. Pelham, 
 
It was a visit by a local pharmacist to my undergraduate college which planted the seed within me to 
consider applying to pharmacy school. The positive experiences of her career, coupled with 
subsequent interactions with other pharmacists, led me to pursue a degree in pharmacy at 
Shenandoah University. While in school, I worked as an intern at a community pharmacy. The time 
I spent there encouraged me to view community pharmacy as a positive career which could keep me 
fulfilled as a pharmacist. 
 
My main goal as a pharmacist is to always provide the best care for patients by utilizing my clinical 
knowledge in various areas of pharmacy practice. As a community pharmacist, I will also serve as a 
leader to the pharmacy technicians and other team members while being in charge of the pharmacy 
on a day-to-day basis. My short-term goal is to begin working in a position where I will be directly 
interacting with patients. My long-term goals include becoming a Pharmacist in Charge, and 
precepting students to educate and prepare them for a future career. 
 
I am confident I have the work ethic required by your company. As a student, I have been actively 
involved by holding leadership positions in three pharmacy student organizations: the American 
Pharmacists Association, the American College of Clinical Pharmacy, and Phi Lambda Sigma 
Leadership Society. The duties for these positions required long-term planning for the completion 
of varying projects and events, the ability to prepare and deliver effective presentations, and 
teamwork skills to engage and encourage other students to become involved in events. I was easily 
able to balance my academic load with participation in these important organizations. 
 
As a pharmacist, I know I will be able to seize the opportunity to further my knowledge and extend 
the breadth of my abilities in order to provide the best care for patients. I thank you for your 
consideration. I look forward to speaking with you further to discuss my qualifications for this 
position. I can be reached at (777)777-7777. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kelly Someone 
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